
Memorandum  of  Understanding
signed  between  TTPU  and
“ONESEC” company
On 13 June, 2024, a meeting was held with the participation of
Jaloliddin  Yusupov,  vice-rector  for  financial  and  economic
issues  and  innovations  of  Turin  Polytechnic  University  in
Tashkent, and Dmitry Paleev, director of ONESEC.

 In the memorandum of understanding signed at the meeting, the
parties reached an agreement to attract TTPU students to paid
internships, to join efforts in holding joint public events,
competitions,  science  and  technology  camps,  hackathons  and
festivals  among  young  people  as  part  of  promoting  STEM
education in Uzbekistan. As well as jointly implement projects
to  hold  seminars,  conferences,  round  tables,  as  well  as,
master classes and guest lectures to strengthen the practical
skills of TTPU students and graduates. In this way, to promote
the  interest  of  young  people  in  the  field  of  information
security.
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